

St. Charles Parish

BOB FISHER

COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT VI

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 240-0172 www.stcharlesparish.gov

September 23, 2021

Dear Resident:

I have been approached by several residents to propose an ordinance to reduce the speed limit from 25 miles per hour to 15 miles per hour on Terrace Street in New Sarpy.

This proposed ordinance will affect many residents in the area; therefore, prior to presenting the proposed ordinance to the Parish Council for consideration, I am seeking feedback from the property owners/residents of this street to determine the majority opinion of the residents as it pertains to this matter.

Your response is very important; therefore, please indicate whether you are IN favor of or NOT in favor of reducing the speed limit in addition to completing the requested contact information on the portion provided below.

Please check one of the following statements and return the completed questionnaire to the Council Secretary via email to mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net or call 985-817-0564 no later than October 20, 2021.

I am in favor of reducing the speed limit from 25 miles per hour to 15 miles per

	hour on Terrace Street.
	I am not in favor of reducing the speed limit from 25 miles per hour to 15 miles per hour on Terrace Street.
Prope	rty Owner/Resident Information: Property/Resident Owner's Name:
	Physical Address:
	Mailing Address:
	Phone Number:
	Email Address:

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Council Office. Thank you for your time and I greatly appreciate your feedback.

Sincerely,

BOB FISHER

COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT VI

Fisher